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“Everything we can be, with Christ in our hearts.” 
 

In what has been an extremely busy close to the term, it has been hard sometimes to reflect on our collec-

tive achievements over the last year. The hard work of the children, the support of you as parents and the 

dedication of the staff has meant that the school has had a year to be proud of, by any standards, and I 

thank everyone for their efforts and for their positive contributions. The outcomes of our children this year 

have been excellent: Early Years, Phonics, KS1 assessments and KS2 SATs have all been extremely positive, 

and we look forward to building on that for next year and beyond.  

It just remains for me to wish you all a safe and restful Summer, and I look forward to seeing you all again 

as we continue in our efforts to ensure that our school is a place where staff and pupils can learn, be happy 

and achieve our very best. 

Dates for 2016/17 

Autumn Term   

Training Day Monday 5 September 2016 

Training Day Tuesday 6th September 2016 

Autumn Term Beings Wednesday 7th September 2016 (classes 1 to 6) 
Thursday 8th September 2016 (part time Reception class) 

Half Term Monday 24 October 2016 to Friday 28 October 2016 

Training Day Monday 31st October 2016 (To be confirmed) 

Autumn Term Ends Wednesday 21 December 2016 

Spring Term   

Training Day Tuesday 3rd January 2017 

Spring Term Beings Wednesday 4th January 2017 

Half Term Monday 13th February 2017 to Friday 17th February 2017 

Spring Term Ends Friday 31st March 2017 

Summer Term   

Summer Term Beings Tuesday 18th April 2017 

Staff Training Day Friday 26th May 2017 

Half Term Monday 29th May 2017 to Friday 2nd June 2017 

Summer Term Ends Friday 21st July 2017 



School Uniform 

 
 

Please see below details of the school uniform for next year. Once again, I 

must reiterate that if you have serviceable school uniform already, then 

please feel free to continue using this until it needs replacing. 

I would like to thank our Governors for their continued hard work and for the time that they generously de-

vote to the effective running of the school. It is very much appreciated by us all. Follow the link below to see 

the latest Governors’ Newsletter. 

Summer 2016—Governor’s Newsletter 

Governors’ Newsletter 

http://jotter2.files.s3.amazonaws.com/5672988?response-content-disposition=inline;filename=governors---summer2016.pdf&response-content-type=application/pdf&AWSAccessKeyId=AKIAIH4MJHC24RK4EHAA&Expires=1469453249&Signature=7Gu9afTNi6tnYNPMLGva3vbh7r4%3D

